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GEG Welcomes the Unanimous Passing of the New Gaming Law 
Bill and Continues to Fully Support Macau’s Sustainable 

Development 
 

June 21, 2022 – Galaxy Entertainment Group (“GEG”) welcomes the passing of the 
bill to amend the Law no. 16/2001 “Legal Framework for the Operations of Casino 
Games of Fortune” by the Macau Legislative Assembly today. Encouraged by the 
passing of the bill, GEG will continue to fully support the SAR Government’s policy 
directions, operate in accordance with the amended “Legal Framework for the 
Operations of Casino Games of Fortune”, and support Macau’s sustainable 
development and advancement. 
 
GEG would like to extend its sincere gratitude to the SAR Government and members 
of the Legislative Assembly for listening to the views of different community 
stakeholders when amending the bill, and completing the related works according to 
the planned timeline. Staying true to its commitments, GEG will continue to strive for 
improvement and fully prepare itself for the tendering process for the new gaming 
concessions, and work together with different stakeholders to create a better future. 
 
At this critical moment, GEG would like to take this opportunity to sincerely thank all 
frontline workers for their efforts in the fight against the pandemic. GEG will continue 
to stand strong together with the different sectors of the community to safeguard 
Macau. 
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